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Our Vision 
CITA-EDU, INC is a non-profit corpo-

ration established to give theological 

instruction at a Masters academic level 

for the Hispanic world via the Internet. 

Contacts 

11363 SW 13th Street 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025 
(305) 804-3622 (English & Spanish) 
(786) 879-3286 (Spanish) 
david.citaedu@gmail.com 
citaedu.org@gmail.com  

Thank you so much for your prayers and support. Without you partnering with us none of  

this kingdom work would be possible! Look forward to our next communication where we 

will share are projections and needs for 2019.  

Dear Friends & Faithful 
Supporters, 

The Apostle Paul reminds 
us that “God has given 
greater honor to the parts 
(of the Body of Christ) that 
lacked it” (1Corinthians 
12:24). That’s why in this 
report we give special hon-
or to those who adminis-
trate, organize and oversee 
the educational experience 
of the students of CITA-
EDU. Typically, those who 
create and teach the cours-
es, the first objective of 
CITA, get the accolades, 
but men like David Parada 
pictured above are credited 
with the application on lo-
cation. David, Rick Beltran 
of Cartagena and Francisco 
Leal of Barranquilla, be-
yond their responsibilities 
of leading discipleship 
ministries in their respec-
tive churches, also lend 

their professional assis-
tance as technicians in 
computer systems to ma-
triculate students and moni-
tor their academic progress 
through google platform, 
android windows and other 
programs. We praise God 

for these high tech servants 
of Christ who carry this 
unseen, but absolutely es-
sential burden of student 
support and care. 

Indicators / Categories Totals 

# Video Course Production 12 
# Students completed at least (1) Course 559 

# Mobilized to Service 52 
# Study Sites with a mentor 27 
# Conversions to Christ 37 
# Pastoral Candidates 32 

# Pastors Ordained 10 

Students 

Study Sites 

(5) Florida-USA: Coral Gables, Coral Springs, Margate, Hollywood,  

         Boca Raton. 

 

Study Sites Locations 

(1)    Cuba  : Holguin. 

(10) Colombia : Barranquilla, Santa Marta, Sucre,  Villavicencio,  Suba,                   

Cartagena,  Cali, Ibague, Mutua, Cauca. 


